
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 NOTICE  

 Graduation Ceremony 

E/IC/SC/19/124 

22th June, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

The 40th Graduation Ceremony for P.6 will be held from 10:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon 

on 4th July, 2020 (Saturday) in our school hall. 

 

Your child should come to school at the normal time on that day (no later than 9:00 

a.m.). We invite you to attend the Graduation Ceremony if your child is a graduate. It 

is a great day to share our happiness and pride in the achievements of our students with 

the whole school community! 

 

Please fill in the reply slip below and return it to the class teacher as soon as 

possible. 

                                                         Yours sincerely,  

 

 

                 

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 
Parents who attend the Ceremony should come at 10:00 a.m. 

School bus service and go home team will not be provided. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                         Reply Slip               E/IC/SC/19/124 

Graduation Ceremony 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I * □ will / □ will not  attend the 40th Graduation Ceremony held on 4th July, 

2020 (Saturday) at Islamic Primary School. 

 

Please reserve *□1 / □2  seat(s). 

 

Parent’s Signature :                    

Student’s Name :                              

                  Class :         Date:                        
 

* Please  the appropriate box. 


